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25th February, 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to invite you to our Year 10 Parent’s Evening which is being held on Tuesday 5th 

March 2019 from 3:30-6:30pm. This evening gives the school and parents an invaluable 

opportunity to review your child’s progress. It also allows us to give praise to the overwhelming 

majority of students who have made a positive and mature start to their GCSE courses.  

The format of the evening is a short meeting with some of your son/daughter’s teachers. It is 

unlikely that you will have time to visit all teachers so we encourage parents to prioritise 

appointments in the subject areas where there may be particular concerns or strengths.  

Appointments will be made using the parent booking system. The link for the booking system 

is on the main page of the school website. Appointments will go live on Tuesday 26th February 

and will close on Sunday 3rd March.  

 

As you will already be aware, we use the Sims Parent Online system to provide feedback for 

your child. Staff will be available to support any parents who are experiencing difficulties in 

accessing this system.  

A reminder that Year 10 Work Experience takes place during the week of 8th – 12th July. 

Students should now have organised their placements.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Welsh 
Deputy Headteacher 

Teece Drive 
Priorslee 
Telford 

Shropshire 
TF2 9SQ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: holytrinity@taw.org.uk 
                             

 

Telephone (01952) 386100 
 


